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15th May 2024 

Deputy Tóibín 

Leinster House 

Kildare St.  

Dublin 2  

 

Re: PQ Ref 22012/24 
 

Dear Deputy Tóibín  

 

I acknowledge receipt of your representation PQ Ref 22012/24 to ask the Minister for 

Health further to Parliamentary Question No. 614 of 30 April 2024, the number 

accessing Midoc in Tullamore on a weekly basis in 2024; to provide a breakdown of the 

number travelling from Birr, Banagher, Cloghan, Kinnitty and Ferbane areas, in tabular 

form; and if he will make a statement on the matter 

 

The following is the data extracted from the Patient Management System in relation to 

PQ Ref 22012/24 requesting data for 2024 ( 1st January 2024 to 30th April 2024) . 

 

 

Location  Attendances  

Birr 586 

Banagher  204 

Cloghan 86 

Kinnity 32 

Ferbane  151 

Total  1059 
 

If you have any further queries please contact me  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Grainne McGill 

A/Head of Primary Care Services 

Midlands Louth Meath Community Health Organisation 
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